
I am writing in support of HB 1532. Me and my husband have chosen to send our children through a 

private school which we feel is the best fit for our family’s values and faith. We have made sacrifices to 

do this and I am asking you to vote in support of this bill to lighten the financial burden. We pay plenty 

in tax dollars to a school we don’t use, and I am asking to receive some of that money towards my 

family’s educational choice. Thank you for your support. 

Jennifer Jundt 

 

 

 


